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CASE 20-E-0197 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to 

Implement Transmission Planning Pursuant to the 
Accelerated Renewable Energy Growth and 
Community Benefit Act. 

 
 

NOTICE OF TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 
 

(Issued November 1, 2022) 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Department of Public Service 

staff will hold a virtual technical conference on November 18, 

2022, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.  The purpose of the 

conference is to discuss how bulk electric transmission 

planning will be considered in connection with local planning 

under the proposed Coordinated Grid Planning Process.  

Participants will have the opportunity to pose questions and 

provide comments during the conference.  Conference 

participants are encouraged to submit questions on the topics 

in advance to Jalila.Aissi@dps.ny.gov.  The conference will be 

recorded and filed in this proceeding and on the Coordinated 

Grid Planning Working Group webpage 

(https://on.ny.gov/3LOMzy5). 

To attend the conference, please use the following 

link and information: 

https://meetny.webex.com/meetny/j.php?MTID=me8a8262f4d8e76eae1f

1e24d1119223d  

Phone-Only Access: (518) 549-0500 

Access Code: 1614 51 0469 
 
 
          

(SIGNED) MICHELLE L. PHILLIPS 
Secretary 
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